
                                                           Weston County Library Board Meetings 

                                                                     July 23, 2021 

The regular monthly meeting of the Weston County Library Board was called to order by Paul 

Patterson @ 11:35 A.M.  Those present were Becky Todd, Sherri Randall, Brenda Mahoney-

Ayres, Cathy Dunford, and Paul Patterson. 

Following the consideration of the agenda, Becky read the minutes from the last meeting.  

Sherri made a correction to the numbers for the summer reading program as they were 

misleading.  She explained that 74 persons had signed up and 41 of them were youth who 

signed for the craft to go kits.  Motion was made by Cathy to correct the minutes, and 

seconded by Becky.  Motion carried. 

Cathy presented the treasurer’s report.  She reported that 84.71% of the budgeted money had 

been spent in the fiscal year July 2020-2021.   Becky moved, seconded by Cathy to accept the 

report.  

Brenda presented the director’s report.  She had attended the Creative Aging in Wyoming 

Public Libraries and Lifetime Arts Grant meeting, as well as the foundation meeting.  The 

border collies program of Tails and Tales was held with fifty children and adults in attendance.  

Story time also had a dog attend for the last day of summer reading program.  Eighty children 

registered for the program. Total daily attendance for the month was 1622. 

Sherri presented the branch library report for Upton.  The summer reading program was 

completed in Upton by 90 patrons.  The foundation program with the dogs had 27 people in 

attendance.   She attended the library foundation meeting and they will continue to support 

two children’s book subscriptions from the Junior Library Guild for the branch library. 

Old Business:   

Terms:  Brenda is going to check with the commissioners to see if there is a problem with 

board members serving a third consecutive term.  If not then Becky and Kim will serve on the 

board for the next few years.     

The next meeting will be held August 27th at 11:30. The meeting adjourned at 12:05.   

  

Respectfully Submitted By:  Becky Todd, June 27th, 2021 

 

 

 


